AUDIT CHAMBER

OF RUSSIAN FEDERATION To the Deputy of the State Duma
AUDITOR of the Federal Assembly
of Russian Federation

ul. Zubovskaya, 2, GSP-2, Moscow, 119992

77 _march 20(0 Ne 04440403 A.L. LISITSYN

Dear Anatoliy Ivanovich !

The Audit Chamber of Russian Federation has reviewed your appeal from
February 24™ 2010 Ne LIS-832/GD regarding the bankruptcy of Atommash OJSC.

The report on the thematic inspection of legality, efficiency and expediency of
the ownership and usage of federal property on power engineering enterprises,
including Atommash OJSC, has been reviewed at the meeting of the College of the
Audit Chamber on February 22" 2002 (Protocol Ne 6(289).

According to the decisions made at the results of the said meeting, the report on
the thematic inspection has been submitted to the State Duma of the Federal
Assembly of Russian Federation (out. Ne 01-491/04-4 from April 12 2002),
Chairman of the Committee for industry, construction, transport and high-end
technologies of the State Duma of the Federal Assembly of Russian Federation -
M.L. Shakkum (out. Ne 04-556 from April 17" 2002) and to the Federal Security
Service of Russia (out. Ne 01-555/04-4 from April 24 2002).

Additionally, the Audit Chamber of Russian Federation prepared an analytical
Report and submitted information letters to the President of Russian Federation (out.
Ne 01-476/04 from April 11" 2002) and the Prime Minister of Russian Federation
(out. Ne 01-492/04-4 from April 12" 2002).

Thus, the Audit Chamber of Russian Federation has done everything possible
within its power and competency set by the Federal Law Ne 4-FZ “About the Audit
Chamber of Russian Federation” from January 11™ 1995.

-

A.A. Piskunov

This letter in English is a translation of an original text of a document
in Russian, the existence of which I hereby confirm.
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